
Tallcree First Nation Chief and Council are pleased to announce that the Agricultural Benefits 
Ratification Packages are in the process of being mailed out to Membership.  The Ratification 
Vote will be held on June 28, 2017, with a further Information Meeting to be held at the North 
Tallcree School on June 14, 2017, at 7:00 pm. 

Additional copies of the Settlement Agreement and Trust Agreement will be available at the 
Information Meeting on June 14, 2017, for Band Members whose names and addresses were 
not on the mail-out list.  Rath & Company will continue to mail out Information Packages, 
including a mail-in ballot, to Members not currently on the mail-out list who contact Rath & 
Company with their mailing address prior to June 14, 2017. 

   

 

 

 


